
From: Soura, Christian
To: Robyn Zimmerman <RZimmerman@ghs.org>
CC: William Schmidt, MD <WSchmidt@ghs.org>

Howell Clyborne <HClyborne@ghs.org>
Mona Cole <RCole2@ghs.org>

Date: 6/13/2013 1:45:47 PM
Subject: RE: Silent Tears initiative

                Sure – I’m still working with our scheduling folks to get a few candidate dates/times for a possible event.  As 
soon as I get those, I’ll call.  It’ll be sometime this afternoon or tomorrow.  Thanks for your note.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Robyn Zimmerman [mailto:RZimmerman@ghs.org] 

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 11:58 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: William Schmidt, MD; Howell Clyborne; Mona Cole

Subject: Silent Tears initiative
 
We here at GHS are very interested in this project and would like to be involved, please email me a time when we can 
talk further, thanks. Robyn
 
Robyn Zimmerman
Director, Public and Community Relations
Greenville Health System
300 E. McBee Ave., Suite 200
Greenville, S.C. 29601
864-797-7559 (w)
864-444-7012 (c)
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